
1
File #67B-HQ-

December 28, 2009

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Inspection Division
Initial Processing Unit
Attn: Unit Chief Angela L. Byers
935 Pennsylvania Ave. NW
Washington, D.C. 20535

 Re:  Special Agent Applicant File #67B-HQ-
   
  
 Subject: Letter Dated 12/16/2009

Dear Unit Chief Byers,

 Applicant thanks the Unit Chief for her letter of 12/16/2009 and responds thereto.

 The Unit Chief’s letter states that IPU has reviewed the allegations in Applicant’s 
11/21/2009 and 11/30/2009 letters, and has determined that there is no evidence of misconduct 
by FBI employees.

 Applicant notes that no “evidence” was provided in Applicant’s letters, only 
“allegations.” Applicant was not contacted or asked to provide evidence in support of these 
allegations, which Applicant is surprised about given the effect of the allegations under Brady-
Giglio and related cases concerning certain types of conduct by law enforcement offi cers.  May 
the Applicant submit evidence to the Unit Chief’s attention without prejudicing Applicant’s 
eventual appeal of the 6/30/2009 suitability determination?  If so, it would assist Applicant if 
the Unit Chief could provide a list of everything reviewed and every person contacted by IPU in 
response to Applicant’s 11/21/2009 and 11/30/2009 letters. 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

cc:  Applicant Coordinator
 FBI San Francisco
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